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Class 2 News

Class 2 have had a busy last week, enjoying lots of under
the sea crafts and activities to celebrate the end of our

Going Places topic and the end of the school year!

On Monday we had a water plag afternoon with all our

friends in Class 1 and Class 3 which was lots of fun! B -

I can’t believe how quickly this year has gone and I am so proud of all the things everybody
has learned. Wishing you a fantastic holiday, thank you so much for all you help and
support throughout the year! Love, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team x




